
Town of Lyme 
Planning Board 

1 High Street, P.O. Box 126 
Lyme, NH  03768 

Telephone: 795-2661 Fax:  795-4637 
 
 

PLANNING BOARD AGENDA 
 November 8th, 2012 

 
The Lyme Planning Board will meet on November 8th, 2012at 7:00 PM at the Municipal 
Offices at 1 High Street to consider the following items: 
 
1) Acceptance of the minutes from October 11th and November 1, 2012 
 
2) Continuation of Petsu, LLC d/b/a The Lyme Inn’s request for the Planning Board 
review the conditions of their Site Plan Review approved on June 23 2011. 
 
3) Pinnacle Project, to present a draft Petition Zoning Amendment to allow Planned 
Developments by site plan review in the Rural District. 
 
4) Roby / Dayton, request for an informal subdivision review, Applicants are planning a 
Lot Line adjustment and wish to have the Planning Board review the plan prior to the 
final submission.  
 
5) New Business 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
David A Robbins 
Planning and Zoning Administrator  
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